NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO AWARD CONTRACT

Republic of Malawi

Central Region Water Board

Date of Issue: Wednesday 06" November 2024

Following the approvals from The Government Contracting Unit (GCU), Office of the President
and Cabinet (OPC), and the Ministry of Justice (MOJ) (Solicitor General and the Secretary for
Justice), Central Region Water Board (CRWB) wishes to inform the public and bidders that
participated in the tender for Supply and Delivery of 4x4 Pickups, in line with clause 48 of the
Public Procurement and Disposal of Assets Act No 27 of 2017, that it has concluded the bid
evaluation process and intends to award contract referred to above as follows:
IFB No: CRWB /G/MV/2024 — SUPPLY& DELIVERY OF MOTOR VEHICLES-4X4 PICKUPS

L Description Supplier Amioann

No. P PP Malawi Kwacha
Suppl}{ and Delivery of 7 Motor Vehicles AUTOMOTIVE PRODUCTS

1 (4x4 Pickups) LIMITED 556,500,000.00

Unsuccessful bidders who wish to request for a debriefing session may submit their request in
writing to the address below before Tuesday 19t November 2024

The Chairperson,
Internal Procurement & Disposal of Asset Committee,
Central Region Water Board,
Area 4, Murray Road,

Off Paul Kagame Road,
Opposite Immigration Offices,
Private Bag 59,
Lilongwe,
Malawi.

Email: cwrb@crwb.org.mw




